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BY E-MAIL 

 

Your Ref:  TR030003                                                                             Date: 20th August 2018 

 

Planning Act 2008 

 

Application by Port of Tilbury London Limited for an Order Granting Development 

Consent for a Proposed Port Terminal at the Former Tilbury Power Station (Tilbury) 

 

Final Submission: Draft DCO Schedule 10, Part 5 – Protective Provisions for Thurrock 

Council (Drainage) 

 

 

Dear Robert, 

 

Thurrock Council’s deadline 7 response referred to the ongoing discussions with the 

Applicant regarding protective provisions for drainage.  Council held a further conference call 

with the Applicant on Monday 20th August. 

 

Schedule 10, Part 5: 

 

The Council provided suggested track changes and comments to the Applicant on 14th 

August.  The Council’s amendments sought to add clarity to the drafting and also addressed 

the following matters: 

 

 definition of ‘drainage work’ and ‘specified work’ (paragraph no. 50); and 

 references to ‘the person liable for maintenance of the drainage works’ (paragraph no. 

54(2) and (3)). 
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An updated version of Schedule 10, Part 5 was circulated by the Applicant earlier this 

evening which reflects some of the Council’s comments and the Council has since provided 

further comment to the Applicant.  It should be noted that these provisions are now referred 

to as for the protection of Thurrock Council “as local flood authority” at the request of the 

Council.  

  

The Council considers that the provisions are now substantially agreed with the Applicant, 

although some minor differences over largely drafting issues remain.  The Council can 

provide a copy of its suggested track changes to Part 5 if required. 

 

I trust that these comments are of assistance. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Matthew Gallagher 

Principal Planner (Major Applications) 

 

 




